
Vice  President  Pence  coming
to Gardnerville
By Sean Whaley, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON  CITY  —  Vice  President  Mike  Pence  is  scheduled  to
headline  the  third  annual  Basque  Fry  in  Gardnerville  in
August.

The  event,  hosted  by  Attorney  General  Adam  Laxalt,  is  to
celebrate Nevada’s rich Basque heritage.

The third incarnation of the event will be held Aug. 26 at the
Corley Ranch.
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